
From: Katie Deakins
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Please vote for the Buffalo and against Regulation 5 Permit
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 10:59:39 PM

Dear Governor Hutchison and the ADEQ:
The Buffalo River is a national treasure. Please do what must be done to preserve the integrity of this
natural resource that provides employment and enjoyment to so many people. You don't want to go
down in history as the governor who allowed a big business backed CAFO to literally let pig poo foul our
state's crown jewel!

I am a registered voter from Harrison. Please, do the right thing to protect the Buffalo National River
watershed before it is too late. Those who truly love the natural beauty of the Ozarks are counting on
you to do the right thing.
Respectfully submitted,
Katie Deakins
7701 Wild Plum Lane
Harrison, AR 72601
870-391-9890
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